
What a fantastic half term we have had in Nursery. The children have 

loved exploring all the areas including building sandcastles in the 

sand and using the sea creatures in the water. 

 

 

 

 

We have been learning about different 

celebrations where we have made bread and cakes and used clay 

and paint to represent traditions from different religions as well as 

dressing up in our home corner. 

 

 

 

 

In our outdoor area we have been focussing on ball skills. The 

children have been throwing, catching, kicking, bouncing and even a 

few jugglers have been seen. 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been practising our Nursery Rhymes and listening carefully 

to our Dazzle Box Stories.  What a busy time! 

 

 

 


